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Food And Drug Law Insitute (FDLI) - "U.S. V.
Facteau: Will FDA's Partial Victory Hold Up?"
May 4, 2017 Indianapolis

Lynn Tyler of the Indianapolis office authored an article, "U.S. v. Facteau:
Will FDA's Partial Victory Hold Up?," published by the Food and Drug
Law institute (FDLI) for its annual conference in Washington, D.C., on
May 4 and 5. Lynn also spoke on the case, which involves the interplay
between the FDA's ban on off-label promotion of medical devices and the
First Amendment.
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